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VOLUNTEERS NEEDED:

Help with SUNYLA Conference Registration

Volunteers are needed to help with the registration for the SUNYLA Conference on Wednesday, June 4 
from 8:30 AM until 6:00 PM and on Thursday, June 5, from 7:30 am until 10:30 am.  Registration will take 
place in the Galleria.  If you are able to help out for a couple of hours on June 4 and 6, please see Daniel 
Kinney.  Thank you. 

TRAVEL REPORT:

Report by Paul Wiener.do

HOLIDAY WISHES TO ALL STAFF :

Rejoice as you celebrate Passover or Easter !  Special days give us opportunities to create memories  
with family and friends.  Hope your memories are happy ones .




